
 
NOTICE OF INTENT OF COUNTY 

 TO PURCHASE REAL PROPERTY 
 
 
 NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors intends to 
purchase an undeveloped 515.45 acre property located in the lower Dutch Bill Creek 
drainage just south of Monte Rio, being further described as APN’s 096-010-010-000, 
096-010-008-000, 096-080-005-000, 096-010-003-000, 096-020-003-000, 096-030-004-
000, 096-040-005-000 and 096-050-007-000.  The property is being acquired from 
Michele McDonell and Michael Torr, as successor co-trustees of the Regina E. Torr 
2011 Trust and Brian D. Torr and Michele McDonell, as President and Secretary, 
respectively, of Starrett Enterprises, Inc., a California corporation                                   
for a purchase price of Three Million Nine Hundred Thousand Dollars ($3,900,000). The 
property would become a new public park. The Board of Supervisors will meet on June 
2, 2020, at 8:45 a.m., in the Board Chambers in the Sonoma County Administration 
Building, 575 Administration Drive 102A, Santa Rosa, California, to authorize the 
purchase of the property. 
 
 
Public notice of the County's intention to purchase the property shall be published once 
a week for three successive weeks in accordance with Government Code Sections 
25350 and 6063 
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